
You are cordially invited to attend a workshop on a proposal to update 
the City of Balch Springs Comprehensive Plan. A presentation will be 
given by Freese & Nichols. The event will take  place at the Balch 
Springs Civic Center located at 12400 Elam Road. ( See picture below) 
Parking will be available on site. 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  
UPDATE WORKSHOP 

 

12400 Elam Rd. 
Balch Springs, TX 75180 

November 4, 2013 

6pm-6:30 pm 

For more information, contact the   Planning & Zoning Department at 
972-557-6082. 

SITE 


